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To Whom it may concern, 

 

I wish to oppose the change to decriminalise abortion bill currently being considered in parliament. 

I believe the majority of the current law has adequate protection and safeguards needed, and only 
additional safety measures and support  for the mothers could be a considered change. 

 

There are many reasons I oppose this change, and think there are many others with more worthy 
reasons and experiences, but for me, we as a governing body are dealing with the unfortunate 
situation of unwanted pregnancy in the wrong way if we just take the easy out and kill the child and 
problem. 

 

It’s harder to do the right thing  and manage the issue responsibly afterwards, but it is less damaging 
to society and individuals in the long run, and also therefore more costly, but in ways that have to 
deal with the problem we create in the lives of prospective mothers years after an abortion. 

My wife and I are just 2 voices, but we wish to be counted in the number opposing this 
decriminalisation, as it may just save one life, which is too defenceless to have a voice of its own. 

 

Regards 

 

Greg & Carmen Klitscher 
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